
Chorus
Club

The Chorus Club consists of upper school
students who enjoy singing; it is directed by
Mrs. Nicholson. The club presented several
programs during the year. Their first
production was done with the drama club.
Together they presented a Christmas play,
"When the Chimes Rang." Next, the chorus
members sang at the Rotary Club in March.
Also in March, they performed at the
luncheon during the Tour of Homes. They
presented their last program of the year on
May 19.

OFFICERS: Carmen Glenn, Secretary; Lisa McMeekin, President; Rhys Weigle, Vice-President.


